On April 12, 2010, Dr. McDaris, Dr. Elliott, and Mr. Barger met with Brian Weaver,
Tammy Moman, Aaron Whitmire, and Heather McNeely to discuss options for the CTE
program at Rosman High and Middle Schools. The following options were discussed:

Option 1

Option 1 would be to build a one-story building to house drafting, industrial maintenance,
and carpentry/shop. The current shop, welding, and drafting areas would be renovated
and converted to fine arts classroom, practice, and office space. The current health
occupations and agriculture classrooms would be expanded and renovated to
accommodate those programs.

Aaron Whitmire noted that the proposed building would only have one classroom space,
rather than the two that were proposed for the original plan. Tammy Moman also
expressed concern that noise from the band and chorus programs would hamper her
ability to teach her classes.

The staging of the renovation of the current building would create some logistical
problems with part of the space needing to be occupied. The possibility of temporary
mobile classrooms was raised as a solution.

Option 2

Option 2 would be to expand and renovate current space for the CTE program, and build
another building for fine arts when funding became available. This would create even
greater problems than Option 1 during the renovation.

Option 3

Option 3 would simply postpone the construction of the new CTE building until
additional funding could be secured. This option was preferred by the principal and all
CTE teachers present. In order to use QSCB funds, all project funds would have to be
spent within three years of the closing date, i.e., March 1, 2013.



